
19°' May 2014 

Dew Mr Treloch, 

Further to my letter of February gm, previous letters to you and your site visit. I am writing to you again to 
express my concern about the proposed building works I note that revised 
plans have been submitted for these works but I am still very concerned that there is no change in the propoSal 
to extend the present line of the building, so as to significantly reduce the amount of light in my house. As you know, at present the large window on my firs/ flow and the glazed door on the ground floor brings light into the 
heart of the house and my concern is that, it this building woe goes ahead as proposed, the stairwell will 
become dark and this will make my whole house sombre. I know the revised plans contain a proposal to widen 
the distance between my property and the new building by 39cms and whilst I welcome this change, it does not significantly address my concern about the amount of light in my house 

As you know, my other concern m the proposal to build a roof terrace on the second floor 

Wits my best wishes 

Helene and Alex DubinSky 

ft/ED 

2 it WY 2014 


